Greetings Martin and David,

We are all very concerned and prayerful for the people of NZ and Christchurch in particular at this time. David I am very conscious of your particular location in the epi centre of this tragedy and hope that you and your family are safe and well.

The President is in remote WA at present and was not aware of the Christchurch earthquake when someone form the office spoke to him. However he has asked that I might pass on this message from him on behalf of the whole UCA

Grace and Peace

Terence

We in the Uniting Church are deeply shocked and saddened with the news from Christchurch.  People are following the news here very closely indeed and there is deep concern.  We want you to know that we are thinking of you and praying with you at this time and for the tough times ahead.

Alistair Macrae

President  

